
Galena Park ISD TV  
2021-2022 Student Reporter Contest 

 
The Galena Park ISD’s Communication Department is searching for 
outgoing students who love to be in front of the camera to be a part of 
the GPISD TV Team! Students who are selected will have the 
opportunity to be featured in district videos and multimedia, partner 
with Dr. Moore in our weekly Moore’s Monday Message videos and will 
be recognized at a future board meeting.  
 
To compete, you must submit a video to the GPISD Communications 
Department and fill out the Google Form linked below. GPISD students 
of all grade levels are eligible. Both English and Spanish speakers are 
encouraged to participate.  
 
Video Requirements: 

• Introduce yourself! Tell us your name and what school you 
attend. 

• Tell us why you would like to be a part of the GPISD TV Team.  
• Video must not exceed 60 seconds in length. 
• If you are a Spanish speaker, please include a Spanish speaking 

portion of your video in your submission. 
• Remember: Have fun and be creative! 

 
Video submissions must be entered by Thursday, July 22 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Form Link: https://forms.gle/BNgyHtcnQKZSdb3Z9 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact the 
Communications Department at communications@galenaparkisd.com. 


